

Ref: U:\History\Y7 Reading challenge September 2016

Dear Parent/Guardian

Ref: Year 7 Knight's Tournament

As part of the History department's efforts to support your son's literacy education we have worked with the school librarian to develop a reading challenge. This reading challenge consists of pupils reading a History related book (marked by the letters "KT" on the book's spine) and then writing a review of the book. The review should address these key questions:

- 1. What was the book about?
- 2. What did you like about the book?
- 3. What did you not like about the book?

The review should be handed in to the librarian Mrs Snee. Each completed review will earn your son a House point for the House competition. This reading challenge runs across the school year and culminates in the pupil with the most amount of points at the end of year being presented with a trophy and a £20 Amazon voucher.

We expect each pupil to participate in this challenge and therefore if no formal History homework is set by their teacher pupils are expected to be reading their chosen History book instead.

If you have any queries about this reading challenge please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely

Kerry Milligan

Subject Leader for History